TO: TOWN OFFICERS, WTA WOOD COUNTY UNIT

County Unit Chairperson Jim Tremelling and I invite you to a
meeting of the Wood County Unit of Wisconsin Towns Association
on the evening of Friday, January 24, 2020, at 7:30 p.m. The
meeting will be held at the Sacred Heart Church, 711 Prospect St.,
Nekoosa, WI. From Port Edwards take HWY 54 to HWY 73, turn
left (or south).

Agenda: A speaker from the Wood County Department will be
present to speak on the Solar Initiative,

WTA Directors and legislators have been invited to attend. Town
Officials from Wood County will be in attendance.




